Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid

23rd February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Whole school trip to Essex Wildlife Centre at The Naze, Walton-on-the-Naze,

As part of our exciting whole school summer theme 'Coast to Coast', we would like to take all of the children to The Naze Centre and surrounding area. The children will be taking part in many different geography focused activities, including maps, geology, habitats, marine plants and animals, terrestrial habitats, rock pools and fossil hunting.

This is an ideal opportunity to engage high quality learning outside the classroom. This will take place on Tuesday 22nd May 2018 and will be a very enjoyable experience for all the children and staff. It will certainly deepen their understanding of our natural world and geography.

To give everyone the maximum amount of learning time we would like to set off on our trip a little earlier than normal. We will be leaving school by 9 a.m. and would therefore like the children to arrive into their classrooms slightly earlier than normal at 8.45 a.m. at the very latest.

I would ask you for a contribution of £15.50 towards the cost of the trip. Payment can be made by cash, cheque or our preferred method is via our on-line payments system at www.scopay.com/perryfields-inf. Please make cheques payable to Perryfields Infant School. If you have any difficulties in making a contribution please do not hesitate to pop in and speak to me. Please complete the tear off slip below and return to your child's class teacher, with your preferred method of payment, in a sealed and named envelope by Friday 11th May at the very latest.

A packed lunch will be provided by the school but you may if you wish bring your own from home. Please indicate your preference on the slip below.

Although most of the staff will be accompanying the children, each class will also need some additional support. If you are able to help on the day and have an up to date DBS clearance from Essex County Council please let your child's class teacher know, or indicate on the tear off slip below.

Children will need the following items:

- Warm old clothes suitable for outdoor, possibly dirty or muddy activities! However a school sweatshirt
 must be worn.
- · Suitable shoes e.g. trainers, wellies.
- A coat / cagoule with a hood.
- A packed lunch in a disposable bag if your child is NOT having a packed lunch provided by the school (no lunch boxes, glass bottles or fizzy drinks as everything will be thrown away after lunch.)
- School water bottle
- If it is hot please ensure your child has sun cream applied <u>before</u> they leave for school and they wear
 a hat of some kind.

If you have any further queries please see your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely













Please read carefully, complete and return to school with your preferred method of payment in a sealed and clearly named envelope.

PERRYFIELDS INFANT SCHOOL

Whole school trip to Essex Wildlife Centre at The Naze, Walton-on-the-Naze on Tuesday 22nd May 2018

Child's Name	Class
☐ I give permission for my child to attend the whole school trip and travel May 2018 to The Naze Centre, Walton-on-the Naze.	by coach on Tuesday 22 nd
□ *I have paid £15.50 via on-line payments at www.scopay.com/perryfield	ds-inf
□ *I enclose a contribution of £15.50 cash / cheque* (payable to Perryfield	ds Infants School).
☐ I am aware that my child will need to arrive in school at the earlier time of 8.45 a.m.	
□ *I am able to help on the day, I have a current CRB/DBS and my contact number is:	
□ *I will be providing my child with their own packed lunch from home.	
□ *My child would like a school packed lunch for the school trip with –	
☐ Option 1 – Cheese filling	
☐ Option 2 – Ham filling	
Signed (parent/carer)	Date
*Please tick boxes which apply.	

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY FRIDAY 11TH MAY 2018 AT THE VERY LATEST TO ENABLE PACKED LUNCHES TO BE ORDERED.

ANY FORMS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE ELIGIBLE FOR A PACKED LUNCH PROVIDED BY THE SCHOOL AND YOUR CHILD WILL HAVE TO BRING A PACKED LUNCH FROM HOME.